The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, December 4, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Member Smith and Assistant Assessor Donahue.  Clerk Lundin was not in attendance.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Board signed the payroll for week ending 12/7/13.

The Assessors reviewed and signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for November 2013.
The Board of Assessors signed (3) Motor Vehicle commitments for the tax years of 2011, 2012 and 2013.

The Board reviewed and signed the monthly list of Real Estate/Personal Property abatements for the Tax Levy of 2012.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the monthly list of CPA abatements for the Tax Levy of 2012.

Assistant Assessor Donahue and the Board of Assessors discussed several Chapter Land applications.
Assistant Assessor Donahue gave the Board members an update on several upcoming ATB cases.

The Board voted to cancel the meetings scheduled for 12/18/13 and 1/1/14.  The next   meeting will be held on 1/15/2014.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________

Cheryl A. Smith
Acting Clerk

